

Telephone: +612 9798 8767 Facsimile: +612 9716 7315

SCHOOL VOLUNTARY CONTRIBUTION

Dear Parents/Guardians

In order to supplement our educational resources in 2017 we are asking for a voluntary contribution of \$55.00 per student. These funds are necessary to ensure we are able to purchase such items as additional computers and associated technology as well as items necessary to assist in teaching and learning at our school.

If any parents have difficulty making this payment please feel free to contact me in absolute confidence. I can assure you that no embarrassment will occur in this school as a result of you experiencing financial difficulty.

Thank you for your support. Please forward the amount together with the completed tear off slip in the attached envelope to your child's teacher.

K. Jacobsen
PRINCIPAL
February 2017

VOLUNTARY CONTRIBUTION - ALL CLASSES K-6

Please find er	nclosed the sum o	of \$55.00 in cash	or cheque paya	ble to Haberfiel	d Public
School.					

Student name:	Class:
Parent/Guardian signature	Date: